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PINDIMAR ABALONE FARM (SSD 7265) 
 

21 June 2021 
 

The Independent Planning Commission has been advised that Austasia Leefield (the 
Applicant) has withdrawn its state significant development application for the proposed 
Pindimar Abalone Farm Project, on the NSW mid north coast.  
 
The Commission has therefore cancelled its planned stakeholder meetings and site inspection 
while the withdrawal is formalised by the Department of Planning, Industry & Environment.  
 
An electronic public meeting, scheduled for Tuesday 6 July 2021, will also now not go ahead. 
 
Public submissions on the Application have now been closed.  
 
 
(END OF STATEMENT) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


